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Nutribullet GO NBG-100 

Aspect Details 

Images 

 

PSD 
Number 

2503-0160 

Product 
Type 

Kitchen / cooking accessories – Rechargeable portable blender 

Product 
Identifiers 

Brand: Nutribullet 
Model: NBG-100 
Barcode: 23AFJ11112205561 
Please access Annex A for a list of affected serial numbers and SKU’s. 

Product 
Description 

A portable rechargeable blender powered by lithium-ion batteries. Sold in 
various colours including black, white, red and grey. 

Country of 
Origin 

China 

Counterfeit No 

Risk Level Not provided 

Risk Type Fire 

Risk 
Description 

The batteries may overheat during charging, presenting a risk of fire.  
The product does not meet the requirements of the General Product Safety 
Regulations 2005. 

Corrective 
Measures 

The product has been recalled from end users. 
 
Owners should stop using the Nutribullet Go NBG-100 immediately and visit 
https://nbg100.nutribullet.com/ to check if their product is affected. The serial 
number and SKU can be found on the underside of the product. Owners will 
need to register their affected product to receive a replacement NBG-200 
model free of charge. 

Online 
Marketplace 

N/A 

Notifier Office for Product Safety and Standards 

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/product-recalls-and-alerts
https://nbg100.nutribullet.com/


                                                              Product Recall 

The OPSS Product Safety Alerts, Reports and Recalls Site can be accessed at the following 
link: https://www.gov.uk/guidance/product-recalls-and-alerts  

 
Annex A – Affected Serial Numbers and SKUs 
 

Serial Number SKU 

From 23XJ111122 00001  
to      23XJ111122 01932 

NB09300 

From 23XH110922 00001 
To     23XH110922 03220 

NB09300S 

From 23XL111422 00001 
To     23XL111422 01288 

NB09300W 
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